
   

   

             P.O. Box 1461, Poulsbo, WA  98370                          houseofhopecc@gmail.com                                          Phone: 360-779-7722 

 Website:  www.houseofhopecommunitycenters.com 

 
Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for the child I sponsor for the month of   [   ]  Dec  [   ]  Jan   [   ]  3 months 

Child’s Name: ___________________________________   Reference Number:  ________________________________  

Sponsor’s Name: ____________________________________________Phone _________________________________ 
 

Enclosed is my gift of $_________ for the following use:    [   ]  Christmas Gifts    [   ]  Blankets 

If you would prefer to receive this newsletter by email, let us know by including your email here  

or sending your request to: pamelamostofi@yahoo.com  ________________________________ 

House of Hope Community Centers is a 501(c)(3) charitable organization headquartered in Poulsbo, WA  
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  Making a difference in a child’s life . . .  

Krasnoarmiys’k,  

Ukraine                                  

Vova Katjolkin - Jan 11th 

Piter Mihaljob -  Jan 16th 

Happy  

Birthday! 

From all of us at House of Hope!  As you  

celebrate this season, may your lives be  

filled with hope, love, and joy!  

This Christmas we would like to collect new fleece blankets for all the children.  
Their current bedding is thread bare and the winters in Ukraine are blistery 
cold.  Heating costs are very high and their 
currency continues to inflate leaving less 
and less of our funds to cover expenses.  
Can you help by bringing a new blanket 
to the Poulsbo Community Church Office 
or donating additional funds with your 
monthly sponsorship and we’ll purchase 
the blankets for you?  This will be part 
of our Christmas gift to the children.   

Behzad and Richard have returned from 

their trip to the Orphanage.  Thank you 

for your prayerful and financial support. 

The children were blessed and excited 

about the work there.   Watch for details 

and pictures in our upcoming newsletters.   


